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Ten contract liquor stores to close
  
For Immediate Release                                                                    May 4, 2012

OLYMPIA, WASH. – As early as Saturday, May 5, 10 contract liquor stores will close permanently. These
closures are at the request of the individual contract store managers.

Contract liquor stores are privately owned businesses that have an agreement to sell liquor for the state
of Washington. The managers of these stores have indicated to the Washington State Liquor and
Cannabis Board (WSLCB) that they no longer intend to sell liquor after June 1, 2012, the first day of
private liquor sales. The below list includes: contact information, closing dates, and locations for the
affected stores.

 
Store # Name Address ZIP Close Date Phone #
651 Amboy 39714 NE 216th

Ave
98601 5/5/2012 360-247-6296

659 Kingston 10373 NE Hwy
104 Ste 7

98346 5/5/2012 360-297-3370

559 Forks 180 N Forks Ave 98331 5/5/2012 360-374-6391
678 Naselle 301 Knappton

Rd.
98639 5/5/2012 360-484-3231

676 Rockford S 3 First St. 99030 5/5/2012 509-291-4601
603 LaConner 112 Morris St 98257 5/5/2012 360-466-1828
663 Colfax 122 S. Main 99111 5/5/2012 509-397-4202
632 Union E 6780 Hwy 106 98592 5/5/2012 360-898-2163
531 Waterville 105 ½ W Locust

St
98858 5/5/2012 509-745-8896

545 Rosalia 517 S Whitman 99170 5/5/2012 509-523-4431
 

For a complete listing of state-owned liquor stores and their locations, visit lcb.wa.gov/stores/find-store.
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